
THE passing of our 
friend Harvey is 
indeed sad but I have 

been privileged to have 
known this gentle and 
humble man.

A very competitive 
and successful saloons 
driver, we shared on many 
occasions our experiences 
and ideas on motorsports.

It was through the many 
race events, especially 
at the Batu Tiga circuit, 
that we met and these 
meetings brought us 
together.

We also shared social 
times off the track with 
a lot of humour as we 
journeyed along.

I shall always remember 
Harvey with pride as not 
only a great friend and 
gentleman but as a very 
highly successful driver.

Harvey, you are a legend!
Rest easy my friend.

A Gentleman
BY GRAEME LAWRENCE 
(FORMER SINGLE-SEATER DRIVER, NZ) 


